BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS
To Property Owners:

Enclosed is your notice of a Public Hearing on Street Light Installation. Our records indicate that you
are an owner of the property within the area benefited by street lights. Please read this notice
carefully, and if you have any questions, contact Dan Dettmann via email:

ddettmann@cityofmadison.com or 266-6536 at the City Traffic Engineering Division, Room 100,
Madison Municipal Building, 215 Martin Luther King, Jr., Boulevard. We suggest that it is better to
email or call rather than to wait for the Board of Public Works meeting itself. o

If you wish to appear before the Board of Public Works, you may do so at the time and place stated in
the notice. To expedite the public hearing process, please complete the form below and submit it to
the Board Secretary at the hearing.

If you have sold or transferred ownei'ship of all or part of the property in question, please forward this |
notice to the new owner. '

It is the policy of the City of Madison to assess the initial cost of installation and materials for

underground street lights to the adjacent property owners. This is a one-time assessment and all
maintenance and operating costs, once the street lights are installed, are paid by the City of Madison.

Rob Phillips, P.E.
BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS
Executive Secretary

Date 5"7“‘1[

Name of Street Light Improvement District 700 W, Main Street Streetlight Assessment
District. ‘ ' ' '

Your Name M CNA QJ c:._ %bg‘l( '
Your Address 725 (D Mﬁujn \3 M{ 5’6 —“ S

01 Support and wish to speak o Support but do not wish to speak

O Oppose and wish to speak #Oppose and do not wish to speak

Your signature H/-Q«/Cf( ‘_‘ Oély’\

Parcel Number




Manuela Jobst

725 W. Main street

Madison, Wi 53715
608-251-4716 or 608-886-2226

May 11th 2011

MrDettman _ : o D

I had recently talked with you abont the proposal of new street lrghtmg on my street, as 1
had mrssed to send my opposrtlon fo this proje ject assessed

I am now sendmg whatI had found and hope these srgned forms can strll be used

I would hke to. address that lama smgle mom and head of household already faced wrth
sewer constructrons + costs to take place this year at my locatlon, whrch wzll be extra L
monetary obligations I need to fulfill and therefore do NOT want new street hghtmg on e
my street, espe<:1ally not nght in front of my house as proposed Even though it may "
prov1de a well-llghted street I do not find it an absolute necessrty eornparmg the eost on
- my part to have street lrghtmg on Main Street.

1 am unable to attend the Board of Publlc Works as] work at that tnne and due to a }ob
switch, cannot afford unpald hours to attend. I would hope you can take rny letter and
signatures as my concems and rny opposrtron to t’ne assessed street hghtmg proposal
Thank you so much :

Sincerely

VRN




